
Courtesy Visit to Minisiter of Interior 

On April 26th, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid 

a courtesy call on H.E. Mr. Sameer Ibrahim Al-Mubaidin, Minister of Inerior  

and expressed gratitude for the continious support for protecting the safety 

and security of Japanese residents and tourists in Jordan, and exchanged 

views over security situation in Jordan. H.E. Mr. Sameer Ibrahim Al-Mubaidin 

explained the security situation and the measures against the Bank robberies 

which have a tendency to increase this year, and expressed his willingness 

to make the effort to provide Japanese residents and tourists with the 

safety and security. 

 


